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Council Committee Meeting – Sept. 12, 2022 
 
Below is a snapshot of what Council Committee recommended at its meeting held on 
Monday, Sept. 12, 2022. Please note: The wording below does not represent the exact 
wording of the motion and is meant as highlights.  
 
Please note that Council Committee recommendations are subject to Council 
ratification and can be pulled for discussion and change in direction at regular 
Council, which is scheduled for Sept. 19, 2022. 
 

• The Confidential Report regarding a Hall of Fame complaint was received as 
information. 

• The Confidential Report regarding options for the naming of two ball diamonds 
located within Kitchener Park was received as information. Staff were directed to 
review the various policies related to naming/renaming of all corporate assets and 
report back to Council on a new corporate naming policy. 

• Staff were authorized to enter into a Memorandum of Understanding with the Orillia 
Sport Council for stewardship of the Athlete of the Year. Policy 7.3.3.1. - Athlete of 
the Year will be amended as set out in Schedule "A" of Report CS-22-34 from the 
Corporate Services Department. Policy 7.2.2.4. - Temporary Advertising Policy will 
be amended as set out in Schedule "B" of Report CS-22-34 from the Corporate 
Services Department. 

• Chapter 251 of the City of Orillia Municipal Code - Delegated Authority was 
amended to provide delegated authority to the General Manager of Development 
Services and Engineering or in his/her absence the Senior Planner with respect to 
Subsection 40 of the Planning Act. 

• The report regarding options for Raising the Roof - Chez Toit to provide additional 
parking spaces associated with the proposed redevelopment of the Canada Post 
property at 25 Peter Street North was received as information. 

• Policy 5.7.1.6. - Electronic Monitoring of Employees at Work was adopted as set 
out in Schedule "A" of Report HR-22-06 from the Human Resources Department. 

• Policy 5.7.1.4. - COVID-19 Prevention Policy was amended as set out in Schedule 
"A" of Report CAO-22-02 from the Chief Administrative Office. 

  
The full agenda for the Sept. 12, 2022 meeting, which includes the full detailed reports, 
is available on the City’s website at orillia.ca. 
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